

TECHNICAL UNIVERSITY OF MOMBASA

Office of the Registrar Academic Affairs

INTERNAL MEMO

Ref

: TUM/RAA/ADM/04Vol 5 (141)

From

: Registrar Academic Affairs

To

: ALL 2019 Graduands

Date

: 20th June 2019

SUBJECT

: SUBMISSION OF NATIONAL IDENTITY CARDS FOR GRADUANDS 2019

Following the deliberations of the 27th Senate Board of Examiners (SBE) meeting held on the Tuesday and Wednesday 11th and 12th June 2019, and the release of examinations results please note the following:

The students who have satisfied the Faculty and Senate board of examiners in 2018/2019 academic year and have been classified and are eligible for the upcoming graduation should submit to this email: tumgraduands2019@tum.ac.ke

"Clear scanned copy of their national identity cards with the student admission number and telephone numbers clearly written on the copy".

The scanned copy with correct information as per instruction given above will be used to process the academic documents in line with the deliberations of the Senate Board of the University to ensure the correctness and accuracy of the documents.

Thank you.

Dr. Gichuhi Paul Njihia

Registrar Academic Affairs

Cc: VC, DVC ARE, DVC AFP, FO, Dean (SoAHS, SoET, SoB, and SoHSS), Dean of Students, Director (ICTS, ICI, SGS, QA, Kwale and Lamu) All COD's, Assistant Registrar Academic documents & Custody, and TUMSA President